ADDENDUM TO MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
This Addendum is made and entered into as of February 19, 2024, by and between the South Cobb Arts Alliance Inc. ("SCAA") and the City of Powder Springs ("The City"), and amends the Memorandum of Understanding dated August 1, 2023 regarding the Bicycle Artform Project ("BAP").
1. Amendments
Section.1 has been amended to reflect that the language that states the City shall order, purchase and provide five (5) Dual Plate BB Bike Racks for SCAA has been changed to the City shall order, purchase and provide seven (7) Dual Plate BB Bike Racks for SCAA.
Section.1 has been amended to reflect that the language that states funds of in the amount of five thousand five hundred dollars and no/cents ($5,500) has been changed to seven thousand seven hundred and no cents ($7,700).
Section.1 has been amended to reflect that the language that states November 20, 2023 has been changed to April 30, 2024.
2. Continuation of Terms
Except as expressly amended or modified by this Addendum, all terms and conditions of the original MOU remain unchanged and in full force and effect.
3. Entire Agreement
This Addendum, together with the original MOU, constitutes the entire agreement between SCAA and The City in relation to the BAP.
4. Governing Law
This Addendum shall be governed by the same laws as the original MOU.
If the terms of this Memorandum are acceptable, please indicate your acceptance by signing the two (2) originals of this Understanding in the space provided below with one of each of the originals for Partner use and disposition.









ACCEPTED BY: 


_________________________________________	
Al Thurman, Mayor




_________________________________________	
Sandra Miller  
Representative for South Cobb Arts Alliance (SCAA)
864-571-0597 or 770-940-1074
AdmArtSCAA@outlook.com

